
 
 Please address all correspondence to the General Manager, P O Box 115 Narromine NSW 2821 

T: 02 6889 9999 F: 02 6889 9998 E: mail@narromine.nsw.gov.au W: www.narromine.nsw.gov.au 
Office Address: 124 Dandaloo Street Narromine NSW 2821 

ABN 99 352 328 405 

 

 
COUNCIL COLUMN – WEDNESDAY 25 May 2022 

 
NEXT COUNCIL MEETING 

The next Ordinary Council meeting will be held Wednesday, 22 June 2022 at Council’s 
Chambers, commencing at 5.30 pm.  
 

PUBLIC EXHIBITION – DOCUMENTS ON DISPLAY 
Council advises that the following documents are currently on public exhibition : 
1. Draft Code of Meeting Practice 2022; 
2. Draft Integrated Planning and Reporting documents.  
Submissions are to be made in writing and sent to The General Manager, PO Box 115 
Narromine NSW 2821. These documents can be view by visiting 
www.narromine.nsw.gov.au/council/public-exhibition.   
 
Documents can also be viewed at Council’s Customer Service & Payments Centre, 118 
Dandaloo Street Narromine; Narromine Library; Trangie Library and Tomingley BP Service 
Station. 

WATER METER READINGS – NARROMINE LOCAL GOVERNMENT AREA 
Council wishes to advise residents of Narromine, Trangie and Tomingley that water meter 
readings will commence from Monday 30 May 2022 (this may include weekend 
readings).  Please ensure water meters are accessible and animals are secured during 
this period.  If a water meter cannot be accessed, Council will estimate your water 
usage based on the previous usage. 
 

EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST – DERRIBONG STREET TRANGIE 
Narromine Shire Council is seeking Expressions of Interest for the purchase and 
development of Lot 112 DP 755126 and Lot 152 DP 82458 in Derribong Street, Trangie, 
New South Wales, the combined lots total 6,498 m2. Currently there are no services to the 
lots however power, water and sewer are close to the boundary.  
 
Expressions of Interest should include details about the expected development 
including housing numbers, any subdivision proposed, timing, servicing and a purchase 
price. The development of the land will be subject to Development Approval including 
relevant Australian Standards for servicing and construction. For further information 
please contact Phil Johnston, Director of Community and Economic Development on 02 
6889 9999 or via email pjohnston@narromine.nsw.gov.au.  
 
Expressions of Interest should be marked ‘Confidential’ and addressed to Mrs Jane 
Redden, General Manager, Narromine Shire Council, 124 Dandaloo St, Narromine NSW 
by 5pm on 2nd June 2022.  
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SERVICE NSW MOBILE VAN 
Service NSW will be visiting Trangie on Thursday 26 May from 9.00 am until 3.00 pm 
located outside the Trangie Library, Dandaloo Street. 
 

NSW HEALTH WOMEN’S HEALTH CLINIC 
The next NSW Health Women’s Health Clinic will be held at Narromine Community Health 
128 Cathundril Street, Narromine on Tuesday 21st June 2022. The Women’s Health Service 
offers free, confidential clinics for all to book an appointment please call 6889 9600.  

 
COUNCIL NOW OFFERS PRIVATE AND/OR SHARED SHORT TERM CO-WORKING OFFICE 

SPACE WITH UBER-FAST INTERNET  
Forget working at home! Get out and mix with other small businesses in a bright and 
open environment.  Narromine’s HubnSpoke has private offices or occasional co-work 
spaces available with uber-fast internet at reasonable daily and/or weekly rates.  Further 
information can be found by visiting: https://hubnspokenarromine.com.au. or email 
thehub@narromine.nsw.gov.au to arrange an inspection. 
 

ROAD CLOSURES, FLOOD WATER and ROAD SAFETY 
Council reminds all motorists to visit Council’s website, social media and LiveTraffic 
app or call 132 701 for information on local roads and traffic and road closures. All 
motorists are reminded not to drive through floodwaters.  
 
Water that is covering roadways may be deeper and faster flowing than anticipated 
and/or the road may have suffered extensive damage hidden beneath the water. 
Flagrant and irresponsible disregard for this appeal could lead to prosecution to the full 
extent of the law.  
 
In life threatening situations call 000 (Triple Zero) for emergency help in floods call the 
NSW SES on 132 500. Motorists are reminded to proceed with caution on all roads.  
Narromine Shire Council appeals to all drivers planning to travel within the area to assist 
in preventing damage to the unsealed roads by choosing an alternative route or 
waiting until drier conditions prevail. 
 
For information about Narromine Shire Council’s roads please visit: 
https://www.narromine.nsw.gov.au/residents/road-conditions 
Live updates, traveller information and personalised alerts for all NSW roads visit 
https://www.livetraffic.com/ 
 

NARROMINE & TRANGIE LAWN CEMETERY  
Council reminds all visitors to cemeteries within the Narromine Shire local government 
area that vehicle access unless authorised, is restricted to the formed roads only.  
 
 
 
Jane Redden 
General Manager 
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